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Attendance for KHSAA

Meeting_Session
Attended

Kentucky Track & Field and Cross Country Coaches Association
Coaches Conference

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

Attended this meeting at the contact for Indoor and Outdoor
Track & Field. Conducted a general session giving a brief
update on both Indoor and Outdoor championships for 2024.
Answered and collected questions/feedback for the inaugural
Indoor championships that will be very helpful in the planning for
the upcoming meet.

General Commentary Coaches were very thankful that KHSAA is adding an Indoor
championship and are excited for this March!


